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May 5, 2020 
 
Attn: Robert Orlikowski 
Division of Nuclear Material Safety, Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 
 
Re: COVID-19 PHE Regulatory Relief Request for Radioactive Materials License 34-29200-01MD et 

al, Cardinal Health, Dublin, Ohio 
  
Dear Mr. Orlikowski, 
 
Cardinal Health 414, LLC (hereafter Cardinal Health) submitted a request to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (hereafter NRC) dated April 30, 2020 for regulatory relief during the COVID-19 PHE for 10 
CFR Part 20.2206(c).  
 
The previous letter referenced six radioactive materials licenses issued to Cardinal Health by the NRC as 
being impacted by this situation. However, upon review of 10 CFR 20.2206(a)(7), only two of the licenses 
are licensed to possess radioactive materials meeting or exceeding the threshold quantities listed in that 
section of the regulation and are therefore required to submit individual dosimetry data to the REIRS 
program under the requirements of this part. 
 
The two affected licenses are the following: 
 

 34-29200-01MD 
 34-31473-02MD 

 
Cardinal Health therefore withdraws the request for the other licenses listed in the April 30 letter and not 
listed above, as these licenses are not subject to reporting requirements. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact me at 614.553.4555. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Evan T. Western, CHP 
Manager, Health Physics 
Quality and Regulatory Department 
Nuclear & Precision Health Solutions 
 
cc: Consolidated NRC License File (5) 
 License Files 7650 (5) 


